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Pupils of the Week 

7G 
Connor— For making a good start as our 
class Student Council representative 

7J 
Lola — For staying in her clubs after school 
and listening to adults 

7L Lucy — For excellent writing in PSHE  

8J 
Isaac — For increased focus in literacy 
lessons 

8R 
Marvin — For continually working hard in 
all his lessons 

9A 
Joshua — For great work on his physio 
program 

Y9 
Selim — For improving his independence in 
learning 

10R 
Rumana — For always showing a good 
example to the rest of her class 

10RM James — For trying hard in ICT lessons 

11C 
Max — For his excellent participation in a 
work experience construction workshop 

Y11 
Janiah — For her outstanding contribution 
to the class assembly and card for Allysha 

12C 
Sidney — For good behaviour in class and 
for attending school council 

12L 
Chris — For trying harder in Work Skills 
lessons 

Y12 
Ashlyn — For her outstanding work in 
Maths on Place Value 

13K 
Ramaah — For sharing his hobby with the 
class 

13L 
Casey — For showing new pupils around 
the school 

14R Macha — For good work in the gym 

14S 
Takudzwa — For being self motivated 
towards extra work as well as staying kind 
and helpful to others 

Star of the Week 

Rigzim 9L — For being a good role model 
to the new year 7's 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

Our School council met on Tuesday and are working on 
playground improvements. Our parent group met onsite on 
Monday - 13 parents attended. On Tuesday Wilmott Dixon, a 
construction firm, came onsite and ran a workshop about careers 
in construction for nine pupils. Dom Fryer, our Work Experience 
coordinator is working hard to set up external WEX placements. 
This can take time as employers need to check insurance and 
health and safety requirements. We heard this week that another 
former pupil is working in McDonalds. It’s great to hear of young 
people finding employment after Highshore! 

 

Our year 11 parents meeting will take place onsite on Monday 
starting with a presentation at 3-30.  

 

Please will you make sure that your son/ daughter does not bring 
expensive items to school. Items can get lost and we cannot be 
responsible for valuable items unless handed in at reception to 
the school office. 

 

We’ve heard from the Local Authority that vouchers will be issued 
again this half term to pupils in receipt of free school meals. If you 
have any questions please contact Nick Clark our Admin 
manager. 

 

We break up on Friday 21st at our usual time. 

 

Have a good weekend 

 

Eileen 



Weekly Newsletter 
14/10/2022 

 

What we’re doing in 

maths! 

It’s been a busy start to the year in 

Maths.  We have continued to  

follow the Power Maths structure for  

lessons as well as focusing on as many 

practical opportunities to showcase 

learning in the  

classroom.  All pupils have been work-

ing on Number and Place Value and 

learning about Shape and 

Measures.  These are skills they learn 

to help apply to real world  

situations, e.g, learning about shapes 

helps student learn the  

language they could use to describe 

an object they have lost or  

misplaced.   

 

Here are some pictures of 10R work-

ing towards their targets 

—Sam Croyle, Deputy Headteacher 


